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19th November 2018 
 
 

Aesop’s Theatre Company 
Year 4 Egyptian Themed Day 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
 

In the spring term, Aesop’s Theatre Company will be coming into Leominster Primary School to carry out some 
workshops and put on a performance to the children in Year 4. 
 
The day will focus around our current topic, ‘The Egyptians’.     
 
During the day, the children will have the opportunity to watch a performance of ‘Search for the Lost Tomb’ and will 
also have the opportunity to partake in a drama workshop. 
 
The children will meet up with Aesop’s dotty professor and her faithful companion on the banks of the Nile. They will 
enjoy the thrills and spills as they venture into ancient Egypt and stagger upon the secrets of the pyramids. Not only 
that, but the children will also enjoy a performance based on life as an Egyptian!   

 
In order to cover the cost of the day, we are asking for a contribution of £7.00. Please return your payment and the 
slip below by Wednesday 19th December. Alternatively, you can pay via ParentMail. Unfortunately, if insufficient 
funds are received then we will have to cancel the performance and workshops.    
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

Miss S L Cartwright  
Assistant Head (Years 3 and 4) 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Child’s Name…………………………….……………………………………..                                                                Class……………… 
  
I enclose payment of £7.00                            I have paid via ParentMail      
 
Signed……………………………………………………………… Parent/Guardian 

 
 


